
 
The Academy uses a text messaging and emailing service vie eSchools to communicate more 
easily to parents/carers on a number of subjects involving their children, such as emergency 

closure, cancellation of events, reminder of holidays and events. 
 

For further information on eSchools’ privacy policy please visit: 
http://www.eschools.co.uk/policies#privacy  
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